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Feb. 16, 1944 

Mr. Norman L. McGuire, 
1606 E. Roma St., 
Albuquerque, N. M. 

Dear Mr. McGuire: 

It was a pleasure to run the special program for you 
members of the National Radio Club. 

This is our confirmation of the written report you 
sent in covering the test of the morning of November 21, 
1943. 

Personally, I had quite a bit of genuine fun in making 
the various dedications and realize that the most of you 
fellows are old timers in radio and that DX reporting 
and confirmation is the sportsman's game. 

Thanking you for the report, and with best wishes, I am, 

Sincerely, 

V V 

Wayne M. Nelson, 
Radio Station WEGO 
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